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Gabay Mag-aaral Project is an outcome of the Homecoming sa Konsulado designed to mobilizeUS-based mentors and volunteers to reach out to a public elementary school in the Philippinesand conduct a student assembly among Grade 6 students to inspire and motivate them and toshare hot to achieve their dreams based on time-honored values of honesty, integrity anddiscipline.      Please click here to read full press release
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